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Royal Readers 

Every term we reward children who have made 

significant efforts and progress with their reading. 

This term our Royal Readers are: 

3C Rosa 

3K Charlie and Finley 

4F Mahveen 

4P Noah M 

WN Jasper 

5C Kehinde 

5D Ania 

6G Ishraga 

6T Alyssa 

As we come to the end of what has been a long and  

challenging term we would like to thank you for all of 

your support.  

Although, things haven’t been back to normal we are 

delighted that we have managed to give the children 

some memorable experiences-Winmarleigh Hall, the 

theatre trip, cinema trips, Anglo Saxon day, film nights, 

Christmas fair and Christmas parties to name a few. 

Thank you for being understanding when we’ve had to 

make difficult decisions to cancel or postpone events. 

Finally, have a lovely Christmas and a peaceful new year. 

We very much look forward to seeing you all in January. 

Stay safe. 

 

All at MJS 

Hot Choc From the Head  

It is time once again to find out 

who have been the  star workers 

of the term and will be rewarded 

with a hot chocolate from the 

head.                                

 A huge well done to the children 

who have been chosen for their 

work ethic, commitment to our                         

school values and fabulous        

attitudes to learning. 

3C Luca 

3K Elliott 

4F Max T 

4P Seb 

WN Caleb 

5C Zara 

5D Declan 

6G Mia 

6T Olivia 
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COVID RESTRICTIONS UPDATE- from the DFE 

 
From Tuesday 14 December, a new national approach to daily testing for contacts of COVID-19 is being introduced (including until 
the end of this term). All adults who are fully vaccinated and children aged 5 to 18 years and 6 months, identified as a contact of  
someone with COVID-19 – whether Omicron or not – should take a lateral flow device (LFD) test every day for 7 days instead of 
self-isolating. Daily testing by close contacts will help to slow the spread of COVID-19. 
 
If they test positive, they should self-isolate and order a PCR test to confirm the result. If the PCR is positive, they must self-isolate 
for 10 days. If the PCR test is  negative, they no longer need to self-isolate but should continue to carry out the remainder of the 
daily tests, and only need to isolate if it is positive. 
 
Daily testing for contacts of COVID-19 will help protect education settings by reducing transmission and will also help keep pupils 
in face-to-face education.  


